
Specific COVID-19 Guidelines for Public Services at Living Waters Chapel, Caro 

● The church will open its doors to the public 20 minutes prior to the service 
which starts at 10:00 am. Also service will be limited to one hour. 

● Face Masks: 
○ No one will be allowed to enter the building without a properly 

worn face covering/mask (which means over one’s nose and 
mouth) except those who are medically unable to. (when it comes 
to Covid-19 comfort is NOT important as to making others feel 
safe. Wearing a mask can greatly reduce the chance of spreading 
#Covid-19. 

○ A face mask must be worn at all times inside the building 
■ If needed, you may uncover your nose to ease breathing 

once you are in your seat in the Sanctuary, however you 
must keep your mouth covered at all times for everyone’s 
safety and peace of mind. 

■ If you do uncover your nose at your seat, you must put it 
back on properly before leaving your seat. 

■ Children age 2 and under are not required to wear a face 
covering/mask. 

■ Please remember to bring your own mask. The church has 
a limited supply. 

● As you enter the church, you must maintain social distancing of 6 feet 
from other unrelated people waiting to enter. 

● Seating in the Church: Practicing Social Distancing 
○ Every other pew will be blocked off. 
○ Members of the same household may sit together, but must maintain a distance 

of six feet from those not from the same household. 
● Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the church. 
● Please bring your own Bible as the church will not provide Bibles that can 

be shared with others for now, but remember to take them with you when 
you leave. 

● You are encouraged to participate in prayers and songs. Please do so in 
a regular voice tone, limiting projection of your voice. This is to restrict any 
vapor droplets from going beyond your face covering. 

● No offertory collection will be taken during service. There will be someone 
at the end of service located by the doors exiting in which to deposit your 
tithes/offerings. 

● Restrooms will be open. A parent will be required to accompany a child to 
the restroom. Please sanitize your hands before and after leaving the 
restroom. 

● NO gathering for socializing should take place before or after service IN 
the church. 

● Please know that the church is thoroughly sanitized after every service. 
Our goal is to sanitize frequently touched surfaces such as: tables, door 
handles, light switches, desk, toilets, faucets, sinks, and electronics. 



● Please continue to view announcements on the overhead in the 
Sanctuary as printed bulletins will not be available until a later date. 

● There will be no children’s church or nursery until further notice. Please 
keep any children you bring with you at all times. 

● The basement and the Prayer Room of the church will NOT be in use at 
this time. 

● IMPORTANT: If you are feeling ill at all, please stay home. The sermon 
will be posted to the website as soon as possible. 

● Communion will NOT be offered at this time. 
● At this time we will NOT be having Wednesday evening services. 

 


